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The After-Care Corner 

The After-Care Program (“ACP”) at Meyerland Performing and Visual Arts Middle School is a PTO-sponsored 

program – so all money goes right back to the PTO which benefits the school, as well as your children.   

The ACP teachers are great resources for help with homework.  Once the homework is done, it’s time to hang 

out with friends. 

      

                              Mr. Green and Marcus                                               Morgan, Fatima and MacKenzie 

We have several ACP options available:  5 days per week through 1 day per week.  There is also a drop-in 

option.  Rates are available on the PTO website in the After-Care section.  Payments may be made by check, 

money order, cash or Chase QuickPaySM.  If you haven’t checked out the After-Care section of the PTO 

website, be sure to do so.  You will find articles and pictures, as well as additional information about the 

program. 

If you are interested in participating in this program, please go to http://www.ptojms.org/aftcrehdr.html and 

print out the form.  ACP students meet in the cafeteria after school.  After dinner around 4:30, they go to the 

library.  After 4:30, you may park outside of the library to pick up your child.  You may turn in the form and 

payment when you pick up your child.  Feel free to contact me at jmhuff3@yahoo.com if you have any 

questions. 

I look forward to seeing you! 

Jan Huff 
PTO After-Care Program coordinator 
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